
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 11.12.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
 

Christmas Songs: The Christmas songs we recorded can now be found on the Home Learning 
Site or by clicking the following link:https://sites.google.com/coppice.worcs.sch.uk/coppice/christmas-greetings 
 
Egyptian Day Reminder: On Monday 14th December, we would like all children (if possible) to 
come into school dressed as an Ancient Egyptian (costumes are available to buy online or one 
can be made!). They will be taking part in activities throughout the day so if your child has 
PE on that day, please ensure they have something suitable on to move about in (it will be 
Egyptian based so no need for full PE kit). 
 
DT Day: On Wednesday 16th December, Year 4 will be having a DT (Design Technology) Day. 
We will be designing and making a variety of seasonal foods which will include a starter, 
main and a dessert. We would welcome any donations towards the cost of the ingredients. 
50p per child will go a long way. We thank you in advance. If your child has any allergies 
that the school is not aware of please email your child’s class teacher. They will not be 
consuming anything in school so any food they make will come home with them. If you wish 
to, you can send in a food container/box which they can bring their food home in. If you 
have any questions please do not hesitate to contact us via email (can be found at the top of 
the newsletter).  
 
PE: After Christmas, for logistical reasons, 4J and 4AW will be swapping their PE day. 
4AW will now have PE on a Wednesday and Thursday and 4J will have PE on a Monday 
and Tuesday. This will start on the first week back in January.  

Have a lovely weekend,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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